
SHORE DISTRICT BOARD #194 IAABO 
APPLICATION FOR VICE PRESIDENT – SPECIAL ELECTION 2024 

 
This application will be reviewed by members of the Nominations Committee  

in order to finalize their recommendations for the Slate candidate that will be presented to the  
Executive Board, then announced to the general membership at our October 24th meeting. 
Applicants not selected to the slate will be placed on the ballot, as long as they are in Good Standing. 

 
NAME ______________________________________________ 

ADDRESS _____________________________________________ 
# YEARS IN BOARD #194 _______ IAABO MEMBER SINCE ______ 

STATE THE YEARS YOU SERVED ON THE EXECUTIVE BOARD 
__________________________________________ 

 
Kindly give a detailed history of your experiences as a member, along with why and how  

you would like to serve Shore District Board #194 as the next Vice-President. 
Information submitted will be shared with members prior to the election. 

______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 

         ______________________________________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________ 

         ______________________________________________________________________ 
         ______________________________________________________________________ 
         ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

THIS APPLICATION MUST BE RETURNED TO: 
JOHN POWERS – NOMINATIONS CHAIR 

23 BROOKVIEW LANE 
ABERDEEN, NJ 07747 

Powersjohn59@gmail.com 
 

DEADLINE for the Chair to receive this application is OCTOBER 22, 2024 

In order to follow NJSIAA requirements, anyone convicted or adjudicated of fault, guilt or violation under any 
indictment or charge shall NOT be eligible to run for any position on our Board. 


